
 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Well, we’ve finally made it. The end of an eight-week half term, following 7 weeks the term 
before. The children have done really well but I think everyone is now ready for a well-
earned rest. I would like to thank you for your ongoing support of the school and of your 
child’s learning and wish you and your family a lovely Christmas and a Happy New Year. We 
look forward to seeing you on Monday 8th January. 
 
Christmas Events 
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our KS2 singing event on the playground this 
week. Thank you also to FOBPS for providing refreshments! 
 
Sports Newsletter 
The second issue of our PE and School Sport Newsletter is attached. There’s so much to 
celebrate this term, including our girls football teams, year 6 dancers, basketball players as 
well as children’s achievements outside of school. Thank you to all the families who 
contributed something to be included, and thank you Mr Cheetham for putting it together. 
 
If your child is involved in sport outside of school and has something to be celebrated, 
please email the school office, marking it for the attention of Mr Cheetham. 
 
Choir visit care home 

Recently our junior choir treated residents of The Glen 
Care Home to a Christmas extravaganza of carols and 
festive songs. The children were made very welcome 
and all enjoyed the event. Thank you to Mrs Siggs and 
Mrs Hatton for leading the group. 
 

 

 

 
 

Mr Chris Thomas 

Headteacher 
 


